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Meeting Schedules: 
Council Meetings | 1st & 3rd Mondays – 7PM 
Planning Commission Meeting | 4th Monday – 7PM 
Board of Zoning Appeals Meeting | 2nd Monday – 7PM 
 
Follow us for more information: 
www.villageofcovington.com 
www.Facebook.com/VillageofCovington  
 
 

 

Notes for the Month of April and Beyond: 
• Village Council meetings are on April 10th (7PM) and April 17th (7PM), please join us! 
• Tax deadline with St. Marys is April 18th.  Please call the Tax Department at 419.394.3303 for questions. 
• Mark your calendars – the Covington Community Garage Sale will occur May 31, June, 1, 2, and 3.  The 

Village will provide additional large item pick up the week of June 5th.  Normal regulations will apply. 

Project Updates 
• Wastewater Treatment Plant Project – The Village approved the new Wastewater Treatment Plant by 

Resolution R07-23 and R08-23.  The plant will be built by Peterson Construction over the next 18 
months, with an estimated completion date of Fall, 2024. 

• Government Center Design – The Village is working with Garmann / Miller to update and design the 
Government Center.  This will include a remodel for the administration and police areas of the building 
along with the construction of a new Council Chambers.  The design is estimated to be completed in July. 

• High Street Project – The lights have been installed!  The decorative bases are still on back order but 
will be installed once they are delivered.  This project has been a very long process, but our downtown 
looks better than ever.  We look forward to getting some additional planters out this Spring / Summer to 
make the downtown look amazing! 

• Sellman’s Warehouse Project – The Village purchased the old Sellman’s Warehouses on the corner of 
Main Street and Wright Street.  In working with Jane Sellman, the Village acquired the properties to work 
with the community to find the best use for the property in the future.  The Village is working to develop 
a plan and will be reaching out to the community to discuss this further. 

• All information about the project will be available on the Village website as the Village is made aware of 
it – www.villageofcovington.com/projects. 

Did you know? 
You can sign up for ACH to pay your Village utility bills and there is no additional fee for the payment.  You 
receive a monthly email before it is automatically deducted.  Easy to sign up and assures you don’t miss a 
payment or pay any extra fees!  Go to our website to learn more! 

http://www.villageofcovington.com/
http://www.facebook.com/VillageofCovington

